LAW ENFORCEMENT DATA TASK FORCE

March 12, 2020

A meeting of the Law Enforcement Data Task Force was held Thursday, March 12, 2020, at the East Baton Rouge Parish Sheriff's Office Headquarters in Baton Rouge, LA. Capt. Boudreaux called the meeting to order.

ROLL CALL AND QUORUM DETERMINATION

Capt. Boudreaux requested Ms. Rebekah Taylor (Task Force Secretary) conduct the roll call. The following members were present (or represented) in person or by phone: Capt. Denise Boudreaux (LA Commission on Law Enforcement representative, Task Force Chairman), Lt. Robert Burns (LA State Police), Mr. Terry Landry (Southern Policy Law Center representative), Ms. Airzola Cleaves (STAR representative), Sgt. Matt Cowden (LA POST Council representative), and Mr. Loren Lampert (LA District Attorney's Association Executive Director).

No quorum present – no action taken on agenda items – agenda to be considered at next meeting on Thursday, June 11, 2020, at 1:00pm. The next meeting will be held at the East Baton Rouge Parish Sheriff's Office Headquarters in Baton Rouge, LA.